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During the November 12th Stakeholder meeting, we asked for feedback from 

member for ways to improve the monthly coalitions meetings. To ensure all 

Stakeholders have an opportunity to anonymously provide feedback about the 

coalition meetings and voice any concerns or comments about the coalition and 

monthly meetings we have created a survey that can be accessed through this 

link https://bit.ly/CECF-SURVEY  

There has been an update to the layout of the 

CECF Website. Featured to the left, is the 

new layout the CECF Website. 

 

The CECF website can be accessed through 

the following link, 

 

www. utrgv.edu/oavp/cecf 

 

There are three boxes that will direct to either 

Mental health resources, foster care liaisons, 

and the CECF Informer. 

Sylvia Gómez Flynt (Program 

Manager) and Gabriela Calzada 

( Nurse Supervisor) presented 

information about the Nurse-

Family Partnership Program 

 
For  more information you can contact 

Sylvia Gómez Flynt at  

 

sc.gomez@dhr-rgv.com 

mailto:cecf@utrgv.edu?subject=Please%20remove%20subscriber%20
https://bit.ly/CECF-SURVEY
http://www.utrgv.edu/oavp/cecf

